
September 15, 2025

Food Service Building Report

The Food Service Program total meals served for Summer Food Program for the month of August 2025 are 
below; 

SNP:
Breakfast: 9,789  (7 days of meals)
Lunch: 6,396 meals (7 days of meals)

SFSP:
Breakfast: 50 meals (8 days of meals)
Lunch: 2, 490 meals (8 days of meals)

The Food Service Program is in full swing with school back in session for the academic year 2025-2026. And, 
the Supper Program has started on September 2nd and is serving Monday-Friday from 4:30pm-7:00pm at the 
Napi Cafeteria. 

The head cooks and (1) warehouse clerk in each bps kitchen is now certified is first aid cpr/aed which will 
ensure safety for student and staff in each cafeteria and warehouse.

The Ware house has been working very hard daily to carry out their daily operations including the assistance 
they provide for the school kitchens, food deliveries, and mail.  And, the copy center is now complete. The 
copy center has had a window put in and a walk way between the mail room and copy center. 

The food service program does have vacancies; (1) assistant cook at Supper Program, and (1) assistant cook 
at BHS kitchen. 

The food service staff will be participating in an indigenous foods/Culinary training on October 17th which will 
be held at the new warehouse. The training is in collaboration with Team Nutrition, FAST Blackfeet, and 
Mariah Gladstone (Indikitchen). We are looking forward to incorporating Indigenous recipes into the Supper 
Program Menu. 

The food service program looks forward to feeding the kids and happy tummies!

Attached are the reimbursements for August 2025, and the Supper Program Flyer.

Dalaina Grant
Child Nutrition/Food Service Director


